
MEMORANDUM 
FROM 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

September 1, 1972 

To: 

From: 

With reference to the financing of the Nishnawbe News, the thought 
has occurred to me that we might redesign the proposal in such a 
way as to be able to present it to several of the major newspapers 
of the state with a request for them to consider the funding of the 
Nishnawbe News. 

For example, I think if we included the Detroit News, the Detroit 
Free Press, the State Journal, the Panax Corporation, and the 
Grand Rapids Press we might find enough dollars there to carry 
this on. And, if we were to be in a position to say to these 
newspapers that the University thinks enough of this to continue 
a portion of the funding and are simply seeking some matching 
funds from these ·newspapers, it might be even more appealing. 

I would appreciate it if you would look into this as a possibility. 

JXJ:MAP 

CC: Dr. Roland S. Strolle 


